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Riots at the US Capital Building on January 6, 2021 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Thank you for your Jeongseong of prayers and fasting on Wednesday January 6th. Sadly, the results of 

the gatherings that began peacefully, later turned violent and very disturbing for all of us with the 

storming of the US Capitol Building. In no way can we condone this type of action which truly does not 

represent the culture of heart and the head-wing perspective our True Parents have taught us. 

 

As you may have heard, there were 4 deaths associated with the events. It is reported that at least 14 

police officers were injured during the events. Our heartfelt condolences to all the victims and their 

families. 

 

Let us take this time for continued prayer and offering our Jeongseong for the protection of our nation and 

allowing God's Will to be fulfilled in 2021. Let us truly envelope our nation's capital with Heavenly 

Parent's love and call upon our heavenly spirit world, angels and ancestors to guide all the branches of 

Government toward unity and harmony. 

 

Let's become true owners of the nation by taking responsibility for all that happens here. Through our 

earnest and sincere Jeongseong I'm confident we can protect and uplift the nation's capital so that it can 

fulfill its responsibility by attending Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Achille Acolatse 

Pastor, FFWPU HPHC - DMV 

achille.acolatse@ yahoo,com 
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